
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Robertstown National School Parent Association will hold their AGM next Monday September 25th 
7.00-8.00pm at the school.  All parents & guardians are encouraged to attend. We ideally would like to 
get a minimum of two parents to represent each class.  
 
The Parent Association is the structure through which the parents in the school work together for the 
best possible education for their children.  This is achieved by working with the Principal, teachers, staff 
and the Board of Management to build effective partnership between home and school. 
 
All parents of children at Robertstown National School are automatically members of the Parent 
Association.  It is an important meeting for your Parent Association, and the greater Parent Body of the 
school, as it is an opportunity for parents to hear about the work the PA Committee has been carrying 
out.   
 
The current PA Committee will be dissolved at the AGM and a new Committee will be elected.  It is 
important for as many parents as possible to attend and to vote in a new Committee.  We realise not all 
parents have the time to serve on the Committee and/or have responsibility for the day to day running 
of the PA.  But even if you feel you cannot commit to being on the Committee, please come and join us 
and show your support at our AGM.  You will hear about what the Committee achieved in 2022/2023 
and what a new Committee can look forward to for 2023/2024. Parents can also expect to hear from the 
BOM/School Principal on the evening.  The Agenda is as follows: 
 

• Welcome & Minutes of 2022 AGM 
• Chairperson’s Report on the work of the Parent Association 
• Treasurer’s Report 
• Update from the Board of Management 
• NPC News & Updates 
• Election of new Parent Association Committee 
• Event Planning for 2023/2024 
• AOB 

 
We look forward to meeting new and old parents on Monday, September 25th at 7.00pm. 
 
Regards, 
 
RNS Parent Association Committee 

Robertstown National School 

Parent Association 


